PEMBROKE

A PRIORY ACADEMY

27 March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

| am writing to make you aware of a brief incident that occurred at the academy this morning involving one of our
students. | want to reassure you that the situation was swiftly resolved with positive outcomes,

| want to emphasise that the incident did not involve any other students, and all pre-planned measures were
promptly implemented to ensure the safety and well-being of our students and staff. Teaching and learning
resumed without further disruption.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

$

Vir S Evans
Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr 5 Evans
The Priory Pembroke Academy, Croft lane, Chemry Willingham, tincoln UN3 4)P
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